
From: 
sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

January 31,2014 

Mr. Andy Wells 
Chair-PUB 
st. John's, NL 

Dear Mr. Wells; 

Danny Dumaresque 
Friday, January 31, 
NL Publio Utilities Board 
I ntervenor Status 

please accept thIs letter as my formal request for Intervenor status at the Investigation and 
Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected system. 

While my interest will be on whether load requirements on the Island can meet near term 
requirements, my primary issue is the reliability of the Muskrat Falls transmission line from 
Labrador to Solider's Pond. 

A significant aspect of this issue is the reliability of the submarine cable crossing the 
Strait of Belle Isle. 

I would be pleased to elaborate on these issues at your pre-hearing' conference on Feb. 5, 
HM. • 

AS a resident and former MHA from Labrador I have followed the developmont of this project 
,for many years. 

As a former Member of the NL Hydro Board of Directors I have had exposure to these issues. 

The reliability of the transmission of power from Labrador is critical to the future 
integrity of our provincial electrical system. 

I thank you for considering to grant me this status and allow for the required discussion of 
this issue. 

Sincerely yours, 
Danny Dumaresque 

Sent from my iPhone 
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